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 Impact:  Minimal impact 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1740 requires every hospital emergency room to provide information on local substance 

abuse and mental health services to persons seeking help. The Department of Mental Health and 

Substance Abuse Services is required to provide hospital emergency rooms with the required 

information to distribute accordingly. 

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Per the Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services, HB 1740 would 

have minimal impact, which they can absorb. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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